Graduation

FRIDAY, MAY 17, 2024

The Class of 2024

Because of an unexpected major weather event the night before Baccalaureate and Graduation, we held
Baccalaureate on Monday, May 20, and Graduation on Friday, May 17 as scheduled. Baccalaureate took place
in the sanctuary at St. Mark’s Episcopal Church, followed by a reception organized by the 7th grade class.
Graduation was held on Friday evening in Reeder Gymnasium. At graduation, Krish Saxena, 24, reflected
on how St. Mark’s lets students be who they are.

“I want to thank each one of my classmates for creating
bonds and memories with me that can never fade. You
have made my years at St. Mark’s fun, rewarding, and
memorable. We have grown together, learned together,
played together, struggled together. But, most importantly,
we have been loved here. In all my years at St. Mark's
there has never been a day that I woke up and said,
'T do not want to go to school! Wherever we are going,
we will stand out among others with the pride and

values of a St. Mark's student—the values of kindness

and respect for others—and people will know and n
Krish Saxena, '24

remember: 'This is a St. Mark’s lion!""
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